KINGWOOD OIL COMPANY

(A DIVISION OF NATIONAL INDUSTRIES. INC.)
100 PARK AVENUE BUILDING
OKLAHOMA CITY. OKLAHOMA 73102

January 24, 1969

State of New Mexico

0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Attention: Mr. Emery C. Arnold, Supervisor
District #3

Gentlemen:

Re: KOC Knauff #1, A-13-27N-10W, Basin Dakota Pool

Thank you for your letter of January 1l4. Our well was damaged
in 1966 as a result of a truck driver of Plateau, Inc., running a crude
truck over the Christmas tree of the well. Litigation did result from
this accident.

Immediately after the accident, we notified the U. S. G. S. 1In
conducting remedial work on the well, we did not want to take any chance
of sticking the swab in the casing; consequently, we did run a packer in
the well. I was unaware that it was necessary to file a report under
these circumstances. Upon reflection, should you feel that a sundry
notice is still needed by you under these circumstances, will you please
inform me accordingly.

Thank you for your courtesy in this matter.
Very truly yours,

KINGWOOD OIL COMPANY

NV En ,«%’cwf-
Ben Spain

Chief Production Clerk
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